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The Lake Erie N 

Scale Society 
newsletter is 

published monthly 
for the sole use of 
its members by a 

crew of volunteers. 
 

Opinions published 
here are solely 

those of the editor 
and/or the 

members of the 
Lake Erie N Scale 

Society. 
 

This publication is 
intended to be a 

monthly newsletter 
describing the 

business, events 
and the common 
interest in N scale 
model railroading 

enjoyed by the 
members of the 

Lake Erie N Scale 
Society. 

 
 

 
For information 

or questions 
regarding our 

Society, you may 
contact Dennis 

Lloyd at  
440-352-7081 

- or - 
(denlloyd@gmail.

com) 

Welcome!   LENS is a group of people 

with a common interest in modeling N 
scale railroads using the “NTRAK” 
modular concept. 
 
Any time we meet and/or display our 
work and promote this hobby, we would 
love to have you join us. 
 
This means that ALL of us have chances 
to participate in the hobby by helping 
with  any or all of the following: 
 

 Setting up / tearing down 
 Running trains 
 Sharing your knowledge 
 Learning something new 
 Answering questions 
 Hosting a meeting 
 

Notice that NONE of the above requires 
a module.  We need your help… so bring 
yourself, your enthusiasm, your interest 
and your trains. 
 
Thanks in advance for helping!  
Hopefully, we will continue to see you at 
the meetings and display events. 

 
Come and join in the fun! 

 

www.lensohio.org 

Over 30 years of promoting model railroading! 

Meetings normally start at 7:30 p.m., the fourth Friday of each month. 
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Last Month’s Meeting 

Last month’s meeting was at the home of Maita and  Gary 
G. . We determine the group’s feeling about the changes 
offered for Country Lights next December.  We  reviewed 
the additional set ups in Painesville, Jefferson, etc.  
Representatives from the Crooked River group were there 
with ideas for the Jefferson set-up.  Thanks to them for the 
diagram and discussion. 

 

This Month’s Meeting 

. This month’s meeting will be at 7:30 PM on May  at the 
home of Donna and Lou D. A map is attached to the email. 
We will finalize the plans for the Jefferson set-up and the 
Railroads in the Park set-up next weekend.  See you there, 
 

Next Month’s Meeting 

We normally take the summer off from meeting.  Have a 
great summer.  Also, see you in Jefferson. 
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See you at the next station! 


